
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AMENDING FEES 
CITY OF PLYMOUTH 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Plymouth City Council will conduct a hearing on ordinances amending 
certain utility, permit, and other fees on December 10, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. 

The hearing will be held in the Council Chambers of the Plymouth City Hall, 3400 Plymouth Boulevard. 

All persons wishing to address the Council regarding these items will be heard at that time. 

Jodi M. Gallup 
City Clerk 
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